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July 9, 2015 
 
 
Meghan Taylor 
Mid-Hudson Regional Economic Development Council 
Empire State Development Corporation 
 

Dear Ms. Taylor:  

I wholeheartedly support T-Rex Capital Group’s request for funding via the Consolidated Funding 
Application to develop Bellefield at Hyde Park. When completed, the $94.6 million Bellefield project 
will create a world-class, multi-faceted hospitality and tourism destination that will perfectly 
complement the world-renowned Culinary Institute of America (CIA) in Hyde Park. The project will 
consist of two hotels with a total of 250 guest rooms, a 15,000-square-foot conference center, 
restaurant and a 15,000-square-foot spa. It will also include 48,000 square feet of retail space, creating 
a perfect blend of uses at this long vacant site. This asset to Dutchess County will bring a great return 
on investment to our local economy, positively impacting tourism revenues and statewide initiatives 
toward economic growth and development. 

Located directly across Route 9 from the CIA, the Bellefield project will provide a collection of 
upscale amenities and services that are currently lacking in Dutchess County and much of the Mid-
Hudson Valley. What’s more, the project will bring 369 full-time equivalent jobs to an area that 
desperately needs them while providing significant infusions of new tourism revenue to our region. 
The project also calls for the construction of an on-site sewage treatment plant, which will service the 
hotels, retail space, restaurant and residential portions of the development.  

Thomas Mulroy and T-Rex Capital Group have an excellent track record of completing complex, 
layered real estate development projects such as this one. Mr. Mulroy will bring that experience to 
bear on this exciting project, which will do much to transform a vacant, underutilized strip of property 
along Route 9 in Hyde Park into a remarkable world-class attraction worthy of its unique location at 
the doorstep of the CIA and the gateway to northern Dutchess County.  
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Bellefield at Hyde Park will benefit residents of Dutchess County, the Mid-Hudson Valley and New 
York State for decades to come. Tourism has a significant economic impact in Dutchess County, the 
leading county in the region. Here in Dutchess County, we welcome 4.3 million visitors annually, who 
spend $508 million on lodging, food, shopping and area attractions. Tourism is one of our 
strongholds; it’s one industry that will never be outsourced. The most rewarding part of my 
occupation is working with all the great businesses and partners in the Dutchess County and Hudson 
Valley communities. The quality of this planned destination will bring new types of visitors and 
demographics to the Dutchess County region, encouraging cultural diversity and enrichment to 
flourish.  

Through tourism advancement initiatives such as this one, we will have additional assets to encourage 
tourists and travelers of many backgrounds to discover and explore the Hudson Valley, effectively 
promoting the region as a highlight destination for all to enjoy. Please consider our strong support for 
this project. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (845)463-5445 or 
at mkv@dutchesstourism.com.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

Mary Kay Vrba 
President & CEO 
Dutchess Tourism, Inc. 
 

 











 
 
 
 
 
July 14, 2015 
 
Meghan Taylor 
Mid-Hudson Regional Economic Development Council 
22 Airport Center Drive 
New Windsor, NY 12533 
 
Dear Meghan, 
 
I would like to express strong support on behalf of the Dutchess County Regional 
Chamber of Commerce for T-Rex Capital Group’s funding request through a 
Consolidated Funding Application to develop Bellefield in Hyde Park. 
 
The $94.6 million project planned across Route 9 from the Culinary Institute of 
America will multiply the tourist dollars entering our region and complement the 
Culinary Institute by providing upscale amenities – including two hotels and a 
15,000-square-foot spa – presently lacking in the area. The plan also includes a 
restaurant, 48,000 square feet of retail space and 48,000 square feet of loft 
apartments as well as an on-site sewage treatment plant to serve the development’s 
needs.  
 
Utilizing a presently underdeveloped parcel of land, the project will expand the mid-
Hudson Valley’s reputation as a world-class tourist destination. Equally critical to 
our region’s economic health, it will bring around 370 full-time equivalent jobs to an 
area that badly needs them. 
 
Thomas Mulroy and T-Rex Capital Group have extensive experience bringing 
complex projects like this one to fruition, and I’m confident they will do great work 
transforming this exciting vision into a rewarding reality for the Hudson Valley.  
 
For these reasons, the Dutchess County Regional Chamber of Commerce 
wholeheartedly endorses the project and recommends approval of the necessary 
funding.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Frank Castella Jr. 
President and CEO 
Dutchess County Regional Chamber of Commerce 
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July 7, 2015 
 
Meghan Taylor 
Mid-Hudson Regional Economic Development Council 
Empire State Development Corporation 
 
Dear Ms. Taylor:  
 
I wholeheartedly support T-Rex Capital Group’s request for funding – via the Consolidated Funding 
Application – to develop Bellefield at Hyde Park. When completed, the $94.6 million Bellefield project will 
create a world-class, multi-faceted hospitality and tourism destination that will perfectly complement the world-
renowned Culinary Institute of America (CIA) in Hyde Park. The project will consist of two hotels with a total 
of 250 guest rooms, a 15,000-square-foot conference center, restaurant and a 15,000-square-foot spa. It will also 
include 48,000 square feet of retail space and 48,000 square feet of loft apartments, creating a perfect blend of 
uses at this long-vacant site. This asset to Dutchess County will bring a great return on investment to our local 
economy, positively influencing regional and statewide initiatives toward economic growth and development.  
 
Located directly across Route 9 from the CIA, the Bellefield project will provide a collection of upscale 
amenities and services that are currently lacking in Dutchess County and much of the Mid-Hudson Valley. 
What’s more, the project will bring 369 full-time equivalent jobs to an area that desperately needs them, while 
providing significant infusions of new tourism revenue to our region. The project also calls for the construction 
of an on-site sewage treatment plant, which will service the hotels, retail space, restaurant and residential 
portions of the development.  
 
Thomas Mulroy and T-Rex Capital Group have an excellent track record of completing complex, layered real 
estate development projects such as this one. Mr. Mulroy will bring his experience to bear on this exciting 
project, which will do much to transform a vacant, underutilized strip of property along Route 9 in Hyde Park 
into a remarkable world-class attraction worthy of its unique location at the doorstep of the CIA and the 
gateway to northern Dutchess County. 
  
Bellefield at Hyde Park will benefit residents of Dutchess County, the Mid-Hudson Valley and New York State 
for decades to come. The Hudson Valley Economic Development Corporation (HVEDC) is a comprehensive 
resource for businesses relocating to and/or investing within the Hudson Valley. We represent a seven-county 
area, including the counties of Westchester, Rockland, Putnam, Orange, Ulster, Dutchess and Sullivan. Here at 
HVEDC, our mission is to foster regional economic development. Through economic advancement initiatives 



such as this one, we will have additional assets to encourage business leaders, executives, investors and 
developers to explore the Hudson Valley, effectively positioning and promoting the region as a primary 
commercial location for entrepreneurship and business expansion. Please consider our strong support for this 
project.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Laurence P. Gottlieb 
President & CEO 







 
 
 
 
291 Wall Street        phone: 845.514.2561 
Kingston, NY 12401      www.hudsonriverventures.com 
 
Meghan Taylor 
Mid-Hudson Regional Director 
Empire State Development 
	
  
Dear	
  Ms.	
  Taylor:	
  	
  
	
  
I	
  wholeheartedly	
  support	
  T-­‐Rex	
  Capital	
  Group’s	
  request	
  for	
  funding	
  via	
  the	
  
Consolidated	
  Funding	
  Application	
  to	
  develop	
  Bellefield	
  at	
  Hyde	
  Park.	
  When	
  
completed,	
  the	
  $94.6	
  million	
  Bellefield	
  project	
  will	
  create	
  a	
  world	
  class,	
  multi-­‐
faceted	
  hospitality	
  and	
  tourism	
  destination	
  that	
  will	
  perfectly	
  complement	
  the	
  
world	
  renowned	
  Culinary	
  Institute	
  of	
  America	
  (CIA)	
  in	
  Hyde	
  Park.	
  The	
  project	
  will	
  
consist	
  of	
  two	
  hotels	
  with	
  a	
  total	
  of	
  250	
  guest	
  rooms,	
  a	
  15,000-­‐square-­‐foot	
  
conference	
  center,	
  a	
  restaurant,	
  and	
  a	
  15,000-­‐square-­‐foot	
  spa.	
  It	
  will	
  also	
  include	
  
48,000	
  square	
  feet	
  of	
  retail	
  space	
  and	
  48,000	
  square	
  feet	
  of	
  loft	
  apartments,	
  creating	
  
a	
  perfect	
  blend	
  of	
  uses	
  at	
  this	
  long	
  vacant	
  site.	
  
	
  
Located	
  directly	
  across	
  Route	
  9	
  from	
  the	
  CIA,	
  the	
  Bellefield	
  project	
  will	
  provide	
  a	
  
collection	
  of	
  upscale	
  amenities	
  and	
  services	
  that	
  are	
  currently	
  lacking	
  in	
  Dutchess	
  
County	
  and	
  much	
  of	
  the	
  Mid-­‐Hudson	
  Valley.	
  What’s	
  more,	
  the	
  project	
  will	
  bring	
  369	
  
full	
  time	
  equivalent	
  jobs	
  to	
  an	
  area	
  that	
  desperately	
  needs	
  them	
  while	
  providing	
  
significant	
  infusions	
  of	
  new	
  tourism	
  revenue	
  to	
  our	
  region.	
  The	
  project	
  also	
  calls	
  for	
  
the	
  construction	
  of	
  an	
  on-­‐site	
  sewage	
  treatment	
  plant,	
  which	
  will	
  service	
  the	
  hotels,	
  
retail	
  space,	
  restaurant,	
  and	
  residential	
  portions	
  of	
  the	
  development.	
  	
  
	
  
Thomas	
  Mulroy	
  and	
  T-­‐Rex	
  Capital	
  Group	
  have	
  an	
  excellent	
  track	
  record	
  of	
  
completing	
  complex,	
  layered	
  real	
  estate	
  development	
  projects	
  such	
  as	
  this	
  one.	
  Mr.	
  
Mulroy	
  will	
  bring	
  that	
  experience	
  to	
  bear	
  on	
  this	
  exciting	
  project,	
  which	
  will	
  do	
  
much	
  to	
  transform	
  a	
  vacant,	
  underutilized	
  strip	
  of	
  property	
  along	
  Route	
  9	
  in	
  Hyde	
  
Park	
  into	
  a	
  remarkable	
  world	
  class	
  attraction	
  worthy	
  of	
  its	
  unique	
  location	
  at	
  the	
  
doorstep	
  of	
  the	
  CIA	
  and	
  the	
  gateway	
  to	
  northern	
  Dutchess	
  County.	
  	
  

Bellefield at Hyde Park will benefit of residents of Dutchess County, the Mid-Hudson 
Valley and New York State for decades to come. Please consider our strong support for 
this project.  

Sincerely,	
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Mike Oates, CEO 
Hudson River Ventures 



 

 

STEVEN M. NEUHAUS  
COUNTY EXECUTIVE  

 

 
40 MATTHEWS STREET, GOSHEN, NEW YORK 10924     TEL: 845-291-2700    FAX: 845-291-2724 

 

July 10, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Meghan Taylor 
Mid-Hudson Regional Economic Development Council 
33 Airport Center Dr. #201 
New Windsor, NY 12553 
 
 
Dear Ms. Taylor,  
 

I am writing in support of T-Rex Capital Group’s request for funding from the 
Consolidated Funding Application to develop Bellefield at Hyde Park.  This project can 
have a regional impact beyond County borders.  
 

Promoting tourism is an important facet of my administration, and is one of the 
most efficient tools to grow local economies.  Once completed, this $94.6 million 
investment project will include the construction of two hotels, a 15,000 square foot 
conference center and 48,000 square feet of retail space.  Approximately 370 full time 
equivalent jobs will be created, with some of them being filled with individuals from 
Orange County. 
 

As Orange County Executive, I support this project and hope you will too as we 
continue to work collaboratively for the growth and prosperity of the Hudson Valley.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 

Steven M. Neuhaus 
County Executive 

 
 
SMN/mcv 







Michael D. Johnson
The Bradley H. Stone Dean and  
E.M. Statler Professor 
146 Statler Hall 
Ithaca, New York 14853‐6902 
t. 607.255.5106 
f. 607.255.8570 
www.hotelschool.cornell.edu 

 
 
 
 
July 7, 2015 
 
 
Meghan Taylor 
Mid‐Hudson Regional Economic Development Council 
Empire State Development Corporation 
 
Dear Ms. Taylor:  
 
I wholeheartedly support T‐Rex Capital Group’s request for funding via the Consolidated Funding 
Application to develop Bellefield at Hyde Park. When completed, the $94.6 million Bellefield project will 
create a world class, multi‐faceted hospitality and tourism destination that will perfectly complement 
the world renowned Culinary Institute of America (CIA) in Hyde Park. The project will consist of two 
hotels with a total of 250 guest rooms, a 15,000‐square‐foot conference center, a restaurant, and a 
15,000‐square‐foot spa. It will also include 48,000 square feet of retail space and 48,000 square feet of 
loft apartments, creating a perfect blend of uses at this long vacant site. 
 
Located directly across Route 9 from the CIA, the Bellefield project will provide a collection of upscale 
amenities and services that are currently lacking in Dutchess County and much of the Mid‐Hudson 
Valley. What’s more, the project will bring 369 full time equivalent jobs to an area that desperately 
needs them while providing significant infusions of new tourism revenue to our region. The project also 
calls for the construction of an on‐site sewage treatment plant, which will service the hotels, retail 
space, restaurant, and residential portions of the development.  
 
Thomas Mulroy and T‐Rex Capital Group have an excellent track record of completing complex, layered 
real estate development projects such as this one. Mr. Mulroy will bring that experience to bear on this 
exciting project, which will do much to transform a vacant, underutilized strip of property along Route 9 
in Hyde Park into a remarkable world class attraction worthy of its unique location at the doorstep of 
the CIA and the gateway to northern Dutchess County.  

Bellefield at Hyde Park will benefit of residents of Dutchess County, the Mid‐Hudson Valley and New 
York State for decades to come. Please consider our strong support for this project.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael D. Johnson 
The Bradley H. Stone Dean and E.M. Statler Professor 
 
   














